
Upcoming Events 
 

October 17~ 1st Quarter Ends 

October 18~ Picture Retake 

October 19~ FAITH WORKS (p 7) 

October 20 ~ Trunk or Treat (p. 3) 

October 25~ Noon Dismissal / Parent 

Teacher Conference (please call the office to 

schedule an appointment) 

October 26-November 2~ FALL BREAK 

Servers Schedule 
 
October  8—12  

Communion Service  

October 13 

4:30pm Trenton Yust and Payten Christ  

October 14 

7:00am Ryan and Aaron Bishop  

9:00am Breelyn Nixon and Owen Hemmer  

11:00am Daniel Alterson and Cade Fischer  

October 15 

Nora LaChance and Kennedy Hoff   

October 16 

Brett Hoff and Madelyn Belt  

October 17  

Zach Von Bokel and Ella Schultz  

October 18 Communion Service     

October 19 Communion Service  

October 20 

4:30pm Meghan and Ben Fowlie   

October 21  

7:00am Dominic Bono and Brett Hoff 

9:00am Clayton and Carly Givens  

11:00am Ella Schultz and Zach Bauer  

The Knight’s Tablet 

October 10, 2018 

 

“ Put on the armor of God and 
fight the good fight of faith.”     
                - St. Paul 

www.stpaulknights.org secretary@stpaulknights.org  636-978-1900, extension 2      Fax 636-978-1944 

From the Principal’s Desk 
principal@stpaulknights.org 

Good afternoon, 

October is Respect Life Month.  After Mass last 

week we had a Pro Life “walk” outside of church 

where we watched the sixth, seventh and eighth 

graders place white wooden crosses on the ground 

as a symbol of those that have been affected by 

abortion, the children lost and the mothers and 

fathers who carry that “cross” with them.    

Please remember:  

 Faith Works—A wonderful opportunity for your 

child!  See page 6 for details. 

 Trunk or Treat- Next Saturday, October 20! 

See the following page7 for more details.  

 ParentTeacher Conference-Thursday, October 

25, 1-8pm. If you have not signed up to meet 

with your child’s teacher, please call Miss Richey 

in the school office as soon as posssible. THANK 

YOU!! 

Have a Blessed Week,  

Mrs. Kelly Kaimann 



School News 
/Reminders 

Please pray for…. 

Those who are sick and 

those who have passed 

Thank you to everyone who participated in 

creating a gnome for our Enchanted Forest 

Book Fair! 

We received so many adorable gnomes….  

All are on display in the glass case outside the 

gym.  We had a random drawing for 3 winners.  

Congratulations to Blake H. (K), Catherine D. 

(2), and Clare G. (5)! 

Each received a gift card to use at the book fair! 

Pro-Life Walk 





 

2018 Blessing of  the Pets 





5th graders were baristas at  Ko-bucks 

Coffee Shop where they practiced adding 

and subtracting decimals.  

5th Grade 

Science - 

outside with 

telescopes  





 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Community News 


